
Starting 1 January 2021, the Government of Indonesia applies a new regulation regarding the use of Stamp Duty. The

new act aims to optimize state revenue and to keep up with developments in information technology, including

electronics transactions.

What’s in the new regulation? Dentons HPRP’s lawyers, Maurice Maulana Situmorang (Partner) and Widiarahmi

Afiandari (Professional Support Lawyer) have prepared an article regarding the new regulation highlighting the

important points.

The complete article can be downloaded here.
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